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Message from the Deputy Headmaster

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER
28 March 2025

A stunning aerial view of Somerset Field reveals the build up for last weekend’s 2025 Rugby Festival.

As we wrap up an incredibly busy and demanding term, we take a moment to reflect on all that has been
achieved. It has been a hectic few months, packed with academic, cultural, and sporting commitments. Many
of our sports teams now turn their focus to various festivals, both now and over the holidays – we wish them
the best of luck! We hope they make life-long friends and thoroughly enjoy the experience.

A heartfelt thank you goes to our staff for their dedication and tireless efforts throughout the term. Their
commitment ensures that every event, lesson, and game runs smoothly. To our parents, your unwavering
support has been nothing short of incredible, and we truly appreciate the role you play in the success of our
boys and the school.

A highlight of the term was undoubtedly our Rugby Festival, which, despite several challenges beyond our
control, saw record-breaking attendance. This is a testament to the strength of our Graeme community. We
remain immensely proud that we can host this event without charging our learners to participate, despite the
significant costs involved. This is only possible due to the generosity of our sponsors and local businesses,
whose support is invaluable – thank you!

“You will never find time for anything. If you want time you must make it.” – Charles Buxton
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Reading this holiday

A special mention must go to our staff, who work relentlessly behind the scenes, sacrificing time (including a
public holiday and an entire Saturday) to make this festival a resounding success. By Sunday, exhaustion sets
in, but the sense of achievement is undeniable.

This term has been anything but easy, yet through it all, we have been fortunate to be guided by the
leadership and experience of our headmaster, Mr. Watson. We are grateful for his unwavering commitment
and hope he, too, can find a moment to put his feet up and enjoy a well-earned, yet short, break.
To our entire Graeme family – thank you for another remarkable term. Enjoy the short rest, and we look
forward to seeing everyone refreshed and ready for the next chapter!

Mr van Molendorff

Dear Parents
Upcoming holidays and reading:
Please read through this information carefully - as a parent it contains some pertinent and important
information for you and your son for the holiday ahead. Children and teens that do not read during the April
holidays, can lose gains they have made during their academic year. We encourage our parents to take note,
educate oneself and encourage reading during the holidays. It is IMPORTANT for your young Leopard.
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Top 10 Achievers Junior School 

Well done Junior school boys!

Term 1 has been an action packed term. The term started off with the celebration of the 2024 Grade 12 results
which were truly something to celebrate. Chulumanco Mashiqana obtained 7 marks at over 80% - truly
something to applaud. This seemed to energise the high school learners and we wish to congratulate those
boys who strove so hard to be in the Top 10 this term. Hopefully, the Graemians disappointed in their Term 1
results will turn these around in Term 2 and strive to do better. Education is the most important right that any
one person can have. It is the one thing that no one can ever take away from you. It therefore needs to be
nurtured, cultured and encouraged. It will be very interesting to see what fantastic results we will be able to
celebrate this year.
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Spur Fundraiser - the perfect holiday treat!

Exciting Fundraiser Alert: R1000 worth of Redwood Spur Steak Ranch vouchers for ONLY R100!
We are beyond thrilled to announce our Spur Fundraiser in support of the Foundation Phase Library! This is an
incredible opportunity to help fund a wonderful cause at our school while enjoying discounted, mouth-watering
meals at Spur. And that's not all—there’s an exciting competition too! The class who sells the most booklets will
win a special prize, so get ready to sell!
How it works:
R100 gets you R1000 worth of Spur vouchers!
Payments can be made in cash (addressed to Mrs Tidbury) or via EFT to the school, using the reference: Spur+
surname+Grade
Digital booklets are available now, and physical booklets will be available starting Term 2.
To order your booklet(s), simply WhatsApp Mrs Tidbury on 083 460 5963, indicating your name, grade, and the
quantity of booklets you require.
Payment Details:
EFT Reference: SPUR + Surname + Grade.
Proof of payment must be sent to Mrs Tidbury.
Cash payments should be placed in a sealed envelope addressed to Mrs. Tidbury and can be made at the school
reception.
Don’t Miss Out!
This is not just about vouchers—this is about making a real difference in growing and enriching our Foundation
Phase Library. Plus, there’s a class competition! The class that sells the most booklets by the end of Term 2 will
win an exciting prize!
Thank you for your generous support in helping us build a brighter future for our young learners. Let’s make this
fundraiser a huge success!
WhatsApp Mrs Tidbury now at 083 460 5963 to place your order.

https://www.facebook.com/RedwoodSpur?__cft__[0]=AZXr50lSGd0jfvJ_VrCWcLtim443yl8ETA-SwWx4BGCEHthMQoEP25ocB4BXfNm9UC8zdPVG3AAuad_oMAaQqw-XNcBW3MFTATu9sVZFQ1SVrkP7lU6_GV-iYCnXUmpzmiHBlEHxvDEwH8exKLDGS1-Uo7cLAoNLVFC5Q7NePYeurxG5KO463QopAFtSY0ECsvZmpJi_JOM0i1Heg9xAOiwK&__tn__=-]K-R
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Parent Thank you

A big shout out and thank you to the Weaver family (James, Grade R) for a fantastic donation of indigenous
plants. We really appreciate it! They are being used to beautify the school campus. 

Abongwe Cekiso, Kuna Magadza and Liam Viedge are our Sportsmen of the Week and will be hosting Dapper
the Leopard during the holidays. The three Grade 6 boys joined Ms  and Dr Shaw’s intermediate swimming
group at the start of the term.
Initially they were chosen because they were not team swimmers but could just make it across the width of the
pool. But none of them had ever completed a full 50m length.
They showed real determination and commitment on their swimming journey. They trained hard, swam in the
rain and the cold and took on board the coaching advice they were given.
All three of these young leopards competed admirably, in multiple events, at the interhouse gala, not only
making their houses proud, but making their school proud.
Well done boys! We are super proud of you - and you are great examples of true Graemians.

Junior School
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Junior School 

Our 2025 Rugby Festival was a huge success - possibly our best ever. Part of the reason for this is the staff and
boys make it work.
Our Graemians of the Week are all the boys who worked so impressively on the Somerset and Marais fields. The
boys not only did the job, but did it super well - in tough conditions.
We absolutely loved their attitude and their willingness to serve their school. Well done you fine leopards - you
really do rock and are all fully deserving of being Graemians of the Week!

Below: Well done to our Term 1 monitors on a job well done. The boys perform multiple tasks, which can be
time-consuming and onerous. The boys make a proper contribution to school life. Well done boys!
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Junior School 
Last week, the Grade 5 learners participated in a variety of fun and educational games, combining learning with
interactive activities. It was a great opportunity for them to strengthen their skills in subjects like math,
reading, and teamwork, all while having a good time.

Left: This is the true spirit of being Graemian! These
two wonderful young boys were tirelessly collecting
every piece of litter at our festival yesterday, all on
their own initiative—no one asked them to do it!
Thanks boys!
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Junior School 

Last week, we celebrated World Poetry Day with a special competition for two of our grades, and we were blown
away by the incredible entries we received. The theme of the competition was "Poetry as a Bridge for Peace and
Inclusion," and it inspired some truly beautiful and thought-provoking poems.
We are proud to announce the winners: Aiden Lockwood from Grade 2 and Tavonga Madimu from Grade 4.
Congratulations to both of them for their fantastic work! A big thank you to Ms Tidbury for organising the event
and for purchasing the prizes for our talented winners. We couldn’t have done it without you!

Below: After postponing the Junior camp -out to a day later, Graeme College hosted another successful camp-
out on Saturday 15 March, with close to 400 men and boys camping on the Junor field. It is such a special time
where fathers/guardians bond with their boys. Some men coming all the way from Cape Town and
Johannesburg to spend some time with their son. A huge thank you to Hi-Tec Security Makhanda
Grahamstown who sponsored the guards for the evening. Also a big thank you to all the U13 squash parents
who helped with braaiing and handing out the boerie rolls and drinks. A big thank you to Mr Bodenstein for
arranging this event.

https://www.facebook.com/hitec6139?__cft__[0]=AZVmoEO6FlYTyB7CwM9DlyeIkp3prbMtrcoPbeYsFoezGLHcR6yPO-7AviaOJID-N-Rd5dOqyZGsacIXp-dToAPXimSS3J_bvHs9WX7jWwolFXOGZMziiY4Al_i3O0WEHIKguzD4joCsY-JbBq-y_y9uT2pgHy0cGVpeNNc475pcEPwBun0CSMSmQdLIs98pU3c&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/hitec6139?__cft__[0]=AZVmoEO6FlYTyB7CwM9DlyeIkp3prbMtrcoPbeYsFoezGLHcR6yPO-7AviaOJID-N-Rd5dOqyZGsacIXp-dToAPXimSS3J_bvHs9WX7jWwolFXOGZMziiY4Al_i3O0WEHIKguzD4joCsY-JbBq-y_y9uT2pgHy0cGVpeNNc475pcEPwBun0CSMSmQdLIs98pU3c&__tn__=-]K-R
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Grade 2s
How bee-utiful! Mrs. de Lacy's class wrapped up the term with a delightful surprise party for her from her little
honey bees, as her birthday falls during the holidays. A huge thank you to all the parents who helped plan this
sweet surprise – it truly made the day extra special!  Hap-bee early birthday Mrs de Lacy!

Below: Notch Kings of the week.
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Foundation Phase

The Foundation Phase held a fun and successful “splash gala” this week to showcase their improved water
confidence and new skills. The teachers and swimming coaches were so proud to see how far these boys have
come over the few months. A huge thank you to all the parents and teachers from the junior and high school,
that have been assisting with the coaching.
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Grade 4

After receiving all of their well-deserved 'compliments' this term, the Grade 4 ND class was treated to a fun-
filled movie day in their classroom. Not only did they enjoy a cozy film experience, but they were also spoiled
with delicious treats. To make it even more special, each student brought in their favourite pillows, blankets,
and snuggly toys, creating the perfect atmosphere for relaxation and enjoyment. It was a day full of laughter,
comfort and gratitude for their hard work and achievements.

The Grade 4 MG class have worked incredibly hard to earn 10 shiny stars!  As a well-deserved reward, they are
treated to a fun movie and delicious snacks!  Keep up the great work, everyone!
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Grade 4
Larry the Leaf 
The Grade 4s collected leaves to create "Larry the Leaf". We went back to class to make leaf rubbings of Larry!
A fun way to learn about the food factories of the plant...
Leaves are incredibly valuable and play a vital role in our ecosystem. They produce oxygen, support food
chains, prevent soil erosion, regulate climate, provide medicinal properties, create habitats, regulate water
cycles and add aesthetic value.
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The members of the Community
Outreach Portfolio raided their own
cupboards at home to make a
meaningful food donation towards
Food for Futures. Mary and Felicia
of Food for Futures spoke to the
boys about the work that they do.
An estimated R10 000 worth of food
is handed out in a socially
responsible manner each month by
Food for Futures.
Mary and Felicia were touched that
the boys themselves contributed
towards their work.
This is a collaboration that began
last year. We are proud to assist
such vital work in our community.

Rubbish holders installed at Ikhaya Losizo Cluster Foster
Home 
Community Outreach Portfolio have kept their promise to
improve the playground facility for the children at Ikhaya
Losizo Cluster Foster Home!
After the success of the braai project, it was agreed that we
would not pay for the braai but to use the money we did have
to improve the playground facility for the children.
Step one in this direction was to provide rubbish holders to
put the waste in a health conscious environment away from
the playground.
Now we can focus on the playground itself. Repairs and
upgrades will be decided on and implemented.
Watch this space!

Community Engagement & Rotary

RYLA Camp:
Jayden Brits had the absolute privilege of being
chosen to attend the Rotary Youth Leadership
Awards camp last weekend. The Rotary Club of
Grahamstown sponsored Jayden to attend.
There were over 60 learners from all over the Eastern
Cape.
Learners sat in team building exercises, leadership
exercises ,hikes and solitaire.
Jayden said the camp was one of the best
experiences of his life! He made friends from all
walks of life and connections that he can use to
network in the future.
Well done, Jayden! We are proud of you.
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Music & Culture
Marimba Band Rehearsals:

Monday: 14:00 - 14:45 — Grade 6 & Grade 7 Group
Wednesday: 13:45 - 14:30 — Grade 4 & Grade 5 Group

Choir Rehearsals
Tuesday: 13:30 - 14:15 — Junior Choir

STEELBAND REHEARSALS
Monday: 14h00 - 14h30  Beginner Steelband

 14h30 - 15h00  Intermediate Steelband
Tuesday: 13h30 - 14h15  Senior A Steelband

 14h15 - 15h00  Senior B Steelband
Friday:  14h00 - 15h00  Senior A Steelband

Below: The Graeme College Steelband performed at the Lawson Brown High School steelband concert on
Thursday 27 March in Gqeberha. The concert also featured the Nelson Mandela University Steelband, the
Lawson Brown Steelband, the Theodore Herzl Marimba band and also the Harvest Christian school Marimba
band. The concert was filled with energy and lively music.
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VP Performance and outing
Our Grade 4 boys had the exciting opportunity to attend the play Mulan at Victoria Primary, and it was
absolutely incredible! The stunning costumes and flawless performances left everyone in awe. The boys
thoroughly enjoyed the experience, and of course, the bus ride there was a highlight too! Excitement levels
were high  To top it off, Tion Coetzee was pulled into the play for some audience participation—can you
imagine the excitement of seeing their very own classmate up on stage? It was a moment the boys will never
forget!
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What an incredible Big Walk the Grade 4-7 boys participated in this week. We are so proud of them for their grit
and determination to walk! The Grade 6 & 7s walked 20km and the Grade 4 and 5s walked 11 kms.

Big Walk
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What a thrilling spectacle the Teachers' Relay Race was at this year's Swimming Gala!
The atmosphere was electric as learners gathered at the poolside, eagerly anticipating the most anticipated
event of the day – the ultimate showdown between our very own teachers and learners.
The competition was fierce, and the teachers’ relay race proved that age is just a number when it comes to
school spirit and athleticism! The relay teams were as follows:
Team 1:
Kevin 'Phelps' Watson
Mike 'Walrus' Pretorius
Dylan 'Baby Daddy' Schneigansz
And subbed in last minute was grade 10 learner Kits McConnachie
Team 2:
Lawrence 'Flipper' Ferreira
Bongo ‘Piranah’ Draai
Nicholas 'Slim Shady' Dettmer
Jonty 'Farmer' vd Meulen
Team 3:
Andrew 'Coelocanth' Swift
Keagan 'Missile' Fischer
Lauren 'Dolphin' Shaw
Ryan 'Yster' Rowe
Team 4:
Giorgia 'Tuna' Duncan
Tjokkie 'Bloubul' Bodenstein
Kelson 'Kudu' Barber
Devon 'Zinchenko' Keys
What a fantastic way to end a day of unforgettable races amongst our GC boys. A big congratulations to all
those who participated and made the event a massive success.

Gala
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Here are some stunning visuals from our Gala this week. It is awesome to have this amazing pool in use again.

Swimming Gala
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Here are the results of 4th league squash:
GCJ1 = 15
DSG3 = 4

Squash
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Tennis
The U13A tennis boys went to the Cape Schools tennis tournament. This year it was hosted by Queen's College
Junior. Three of the five fixtures were closely contested and the boys narrowly lost those three. The fixture
against Grey PE were quite challenging for our boys, but the boys tried their best.
There were a few outstanding acheivements from our boys. Morné Bodenstein coming back from 7-1 down, got
it to 7-7, but unfortunately lost 12-9 in the tie-break. Amzo Gongqobe playing really well against Grey PE, but
came just short. The GC player of the tournament was Travis Jackson, who played with great heart and
determination and showed some great fight.
Results as follows in matches:
Lost to Rhondebosch 8-4
Lost to Grey PE 12-0
Lost to Queens 8-4
Lost to SACs 8-4
Lost to Selborne 7-5
Thank you to Queen's for making it a memorable tournament for the coaches and boys, it was an enjoyable
experience.
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Staff news
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The next travelling adventure will be for our U16 boys who
will travel to Johannesburg to Jeppe High School for the
annual U16 Tony de Munnik Rugby Festival. Here are the
fixtures.

To celebrate the incredible effort put into the Rugby Festival, our staff gathered at Major Fraser's. As always,
the food and atmosphere were fantastic, making it the perfect way to wrap up the festival. We’re beyond
grateful to Major Fraser’s for their unwavering hospitality throughout the entire event and for being one of our
main sponsors. Your support means so much, and we truly appreciate your continued collaboration with
Graeme. What a wonderful way to finish off such a successful festival!

Rugby

https://www.facebook.com/majorfrasers?__cft__[0]=AZWn2LP1HQC049W_8c3UkxhvYYunwNkuB0pwWMdIRoJ9Zv_uXQFgiGwPCyXkeK08gnEDD4RMzTsn9EmXDW3W3FTJwn0ZW_BhLuuxmcirNhU71L9N3Kib5TpVPNlcrztjuyFLOxiyUywaArraqAy9M3Mxy1a6XO5Hu0DBd5Eki1s8Nh1qX95wpXZDvvDiP0WgFs4&__tn__=-]K-R
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Results: Results: GC Festival 2025 Day 1 - 
Thursday 21/03
GC u14A 24 Brandwag u14A 7
GC u15A 27 Brandwag u15A 12
GC u16A 17 Brandwag u16A 17
GC 2nd XV 21 Brandwag 2nd XV 14
u14A Mary Waters 7 Cambridge u14A 39
u15A Mary Waters 17 Cambridge u15A 27
u16A Mary Waters 0 Cambridge u16A 50
u14A Dale 12 Pearson u14A 19
u15A Dale 7 Pearson u15A 5
u16A Dale 5 Pearson u16A 28
Port Alfred 1st 17 Mary Waters 1st 19
Muir 1st 26 Otto dP 1st 29
Cambridge 1st 21 St John's 1st 24
Hangklip 1st 15 Stirling 1st 38
Pearson 1st 20 Queen's 1st 17
GC 1st 31 Brandwag 1st 27

Above: Well done to the many Graemians who faithfully served their school this weekend. You are what makes
Graeme College special. Well done and thank you - we appreciate you and we are proud of you.

Rugby Festival 
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Results: Day 2 results: GC Rugby Festival 2025
Queen's u14A 14 Nico Malan u14A 19
Queen's u15A 13 Nico Malan u15A 21
Queen's u16A 28 Nico Malan u16A 29
Selborne u14A 12 Marlow u14A 9
Selborne u15A 26 Marlow u15A 22
Selborne u16A 19 Marlow u16A 14
Union u14A 0 Port Rex u14A 48
Union u15A 3 Port Rex u15A 19
Union u16A 0 Port Rex u16A 5
Port Alfred u15A 7 Woodridge u15A 22
Port Alfred 2nds 5 Woodridge 2nds 10
Stirling u14A 5 Daniel Pienaar u14A 12
Stirling u15A 6 Daniel Pienaar u15A 19
Stirling u16A 12 Daniel Pienaar u16A 19
PJ Olivier 1st 11 Mzansi Academy 1st 19
Woodridge 1st 0 Port Rex 1st 77
Daniel Pienaar 1st 24 Union 1st 7
Grey 1st 45 Hudson Park 1st 34
Nico Malan 1st 24 Dale 1st 22
Marlow 1st 22 Selborne 1st 26
The energy and passion in our boys’ war cries is truly a sight to behold. It’s full of raw emotion!! They love their
school and their teams. These boys will be at it again today, bringing that same fierce intensity and
enthusiasm. It’s hard not to get caught up in their excitement!

Rugby Festival 
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Results: GC Rugby Festival 2025 Day 3 22/3
PJ Olivier u13A 14 Gonubie u13B 0
Fort Beaufort u13A 22 Good Shepherd u13A 5
Graeme u13A 5 Gill u13A 8
Kenton u13A 22 Westering u13A 31
Selborne u13A 39 Sunridge u13A 12
St Mary's u13A 27 Beaconhurst u13A 12
Grey u13A 17 Gonubie u13A 0
St Andrew's u13A 5 Union u13A 52
Muir u13A 5 Queens u13A 52
Hangklip u13A 38 Herbert Hurd u13A 0
Cambridge 1st 24 Otto du Plessis 1st 21
Stirling 1st 26 Pearson 1st 38
Gill 1st 7 Muir 1st 50
Queens 1st 29 Brandwag 1st 15
St Andrew's 1st 46 Framesby 1st 17
Graeme 1st 39 St John's 1st 24

Below: A huge thank you to the true servants of the game - the referees. Well done and thank you, a job well
done.

Rugby Festival 
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U11 Rugby
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It was a challenging match for our U11 A team, as they fought hard but ultimately lost 0-5 to Lilyfontein at the
Clarendon Park U11 Rugby Festival. Despite their efforts, the team showed great resilience and determination
throughout the game, demonstrating a lot of heart and sportsmanship. 

Well done U11A. Here are some pics from their exciting day! Our first rugby match at the Clarendon Park U11
Rugby Festival, and we came out on top with a solid win, beating Union 33-5. The team played brilliantly,
showing incredible skill and teamwork. Here's to many more victories ahead!
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All the way from Australia, these
four proud Graemians came
together to watch our Rugby
Festival! How special is this! They
streamed it from the other side of
the Southern Hemisphere. From left
to right: Brad Strydom (OG '94),
Ryan Graham (OG '97), Guy
Harwood (OG '93), and Mark
Harwood (OG '93). Get ready,
because you’ll surely hear our war
cries all the way from our small
town of Makhanda!

Our U16A team receive a burger from their sponsor Tahoe Spur Steak Ranch at Rugby Festival.

https://www.facebook.com/TahoeSpur?__cft__[0]=AZWimk3VuRsLshydxVP8-TgEeToMxfVPa51gSL0XwlPVYUF-sjTmHkpYTXFb3TGzqlbv3zlSZavwFHp6Tld1IemMaWn6xkQdWqs5ql1ODOmUWaGkMRbeJrgQIia0EenvaAIYCVvM5HrQYOn6Vw37hGVX_lyb31oc0K4brv_bRVABt0LLwYJzVsa-OMR1mdE4PfA&__tn__=-]K-R
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A massive thank you to our major sponsors for their incredible support of the Rugby Festival. The Graeme
College Rugby Festival has become a highlight of our school's calendar, and we are thrilled to host the 26th
edition in 2025. This event would not be possible without the generosity and support of our key sponsors. Your
contribution makes all the difference, and we are truly grateful. Thank you for helping make this event a
reality!
GBS Mutual Bank
BUCO Grahamstown
Daisy Business Solutions
Major Frasers
Pick n Pay Grahamstown Family
Thirsti Water

A big thank you to our local business owners who specifically placed adverts in our digital programme for the
Rugby Festival: 
137 High Street Guesthouse
Salt Bath•Body•Refillery 
Baddaford Farmstall - Page
The Oyster Collection
Pothole and Donkey
The Washing Well
Graham Hotel
Champs Action Bar
Waters Chartered Accountants
The Barista
Lolas Dessert Bar
The Barista
Major Fraser's
De Jager Lordan
Redwood Spur Steak Ranch
Revelations Coffee Shop
Wisteria Lane

A huge thank you to our incredible sponsors for their unwavering support! Your contributions play a vital role
in helping us create a successful rugby festival. Thank you to:
Riverview Manor/Choose Life Specialist Recovery Centre
Legends Cash Store
Jacks Bagels Grahamstown
Rhino Rugby South Africa
Thirsti Water
African Safari Lodge
Winston Land & Cattle Co.
Oaktree Properties
Settler City Toyota
Makana Brick
B&E International

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100077484049612&__cft__[0]=AZXquptj2W4rerMzLA3VKLlzer9_nRV613LlvOkn8zpE7DdvB5LvDvRhVoR82GWn0PGKt9h5V_rKde2LSEPZEeF3eGTUwhsfHk1OUJe1MJWvcYguUvmEv9XwEWBM7EVSnw3GmAt2BXgb4-VJGcFrJudgnPphIWJ5Z3cWEKuGc9B5eURObB1KxsQoGRVr6-a8cTA&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100087712857703&__cft__[0]=AZXquptj2W4rerMzLA3VKLlzer9_nRV613LlvOkn8zpE7DdvB5LvDvRhVoR82GWn0PGKt9h5V_rKde2LSEPZEeF3eGTUwhsfHk1OUJe1MJWvcYguUvmEv9XwEWBM7EVSnw3GmAt2BXgb4-VJGcFrJudgnPphIWJ5Z3cWEKuGc9B5eURObB1KxsQoGRVr6-a8cTA&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/daisybusinesssolutionssa?__cft__[0]=AZXquptj2W4rerMzLA3VKLlzer9_nRV613LlvOkn8zpE7DdvB5LvDvRhVoR82GWn0PGKt9h5V_rKde2LSEPZEeF3eGTUwhsfHk1OUJe1MJWvcYguUvmEv9XwEWBM7EVSnw3GmAt2BXgb4-VJGcFrJudgnPphIWJ5Z3cWEKuGc9B5eURObB1KxsQoGRVr6-a8cTA&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/majorfrasers?__cft__[0]=AZXquptj2W4rerMzLA3VKLlzer9_nRV613LlvOkn8zpE7DdvB5LvDvRhVoR82GWn0PGKt9h5V_rKde2LSEPZEeF3eGTUwhsfHk1OUJe1MJWvcYguUvmEv9XwEWBM7EVSnw3GmAt2BXgb4-VJGcFrJudgnPphIWJ5Z3cWEKuGc9B5eURObB1KxsQoGRVr6-a8cTA&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/PicknPayGrahamstown?__cft__[0]=AZXquptj2W4rerMzLA3VKLlzer9_nRV613LlvOkn8zpE7DdvB5LvDvRhVoR82GWn0PGKt9h5V_rKde2LSEPZEeF3eGTUwhsfHk1OUJe1MJWvcYguUvmEv9XwEWBM7EVSnw3GmAt2BXgb4-VJGcFrJudgnPphIWJ5Z3cWEKuGc9B5eURObB1KxsQoGRVr6-a8cTA&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/ThirstiWater?__cft__[0]=AZXquptj2W4rerMzLA3VKLlzer9_nRV613LlvOkn8zpE7DdvB5LvDvRhVoR82GWn0PGKt9h5V_rKde2LSEPZEeF3eGTUwhsfHk1OUJe1MJWvcYguUvmEv9XwEWBM7EVSnw3GmAt2BXgb4-VJGcFrJudgnPphIWJ5Z3cWEKuGc9B5eURObB1KxsQoGRVr6-a8cTA&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/137highstreet?__cft__[0]=AZVn5BWrkozZTGMG5Z3ba0rkilMhQiCI_CiIJbf_jW2zF3GqbTFI50a0mn-ZuKWpyj4Uk2bxN5NvH7PUMNj_7-DBdzd0UZ5Sl2pF0YG9x4WuK99TMx_VFCBYq_EDw9MDNHI_uzXGz7pwjEHnaJDm_HEr7USmmVp6VTv2qVWY_QiTYh3VOk8O75_SgZWGPf3xrBQ&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61552294951065&__cft__[0]=AZVn5BWrkozZTGMG5Z3ba0rkilMhQiCI_CiIJbf_jW2zF3GqbTFI50a0mn-ZuKWpyj4Uk2bxN5NvH7PUMNj_7-DBdzd0UZ5Sl2pF0YG9x4WuK99TMx_VFCBYq_EDw9MDNHI_uzXGz7pwjEHnaJDm_HEr7USmmVp6VTv2qVWY_QiTYh3VOk8O75_SgZWGPf3xrBQ&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61552294951065&__cft__[0]=AZVn5BWrkozZTGMG5Z3ba0rkilMhQiCI_CiIJbf_jW2zF3GqbTFI50a0mn-ZuKWpyj4Uk2bxN5NvH7PUMNj_7-DBdzd0UZ5Sl2pF0YG9x4WuK99TMx_VFCBYq_EDw9MDNHI_uzXGz7pwjEHnaJDm_HEr7USmmVp6VTv2qVWY_QiTYh3VOk8O75_SgZWGPf3xrBQ&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/Baddafordfarmstall1?__cft__[0]=AZVn5BWrkozZTGMG5Z3ba0rkilMhQiCI_CiIJbf_jW2zF3GqbTFI50a0mn-ZuKWpyj4Uk2bxN5NvH7PUMNj_7-DBdzd0UZ5Sl2pF0YG9x4WuK99TMx_VFCBYq_EDw9MDNHI_uzXGz7pwjEHnaJDm_HEr7USmmVp6VTv2qVWY_QiTYh3VOk8O75_SgZWGPf3xrBQ&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/oystercollection?__cft__[0]=AZVn5BWrkozZTGMG5Z3ba0rkilMhQiCI_CiIJbf_jW2zF3GqbTFI50a0mn-ZuKWpyj4Uk2bxN5NvH7PUMNj_7-DBdzd0UZ5Sl2pF0YG9x4WuK99TMx_VFCBYq_EDw9MDNHI_uzXGz7pwjEHnaJDm_HEr7USmmVp6VTv2qVWY_QiTYh3VOk8O75_SgZWGPf3xrBQ&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/potholeanddonkey?__cft__[0]=AZVn5BWrkozZTGMG5Z3ba0rkilMhQiCI_CiIJbf_jW2zF3GqbTFI50a0mn-ZuKWpyj4Uk2bxN5NvH7PUMNj_7-DBdzd0UZ5Sl2pF0YG9x4WuK99TMx_VFCBYq_EDw9MDNHI_uzXGz7pwjEHnaJDm_HEr7USmmVp6VTv2qVWY_QiTYh3VOk8O75_SgZWGPf3xrBQ&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/washingwellght?__cft__[0]=AZVn5BWrkozZTGMG5Z3ba0rkilMhQiCI_CiIJbf_jW2zF3GqbTFI50a0mn-ZuKWpyj4Uk2bxN5NvH7PUMNj_7-DBdzd0UZ5Sl2pF0YG9x4WuK99TMx_VFCBYq_EDw9MDNHI_uzXGz7pwjEHnaJDm_HEr7USmmVp6VTv2qVWY_QiTYh3VOk8O75_SgZWGPf3xrBQ&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/GrahamHotelMakhanda?__cft__[0]=AZVn5BWrkozZTGMG5Z3ba0rkilMhQiCI_CiIJbf_jW2zF3GqbTFI50a0mn-ZuKWpyj4Uk2bxN5NvH7PUMNj_7-DBdzd0UZ5Sl2pF0YG9x4WuK99TMx_VFCBYq_EDw9MDNHI_uzXGz7pwjEHnaJDm_HEr7USmmVp6VTv2qVWY_QiTYh3VOk8O75_SgZWGPf3xrBQ&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/champsactionbar?__cft__[0]=AZVn5BWrkozZTGMG5Z3ba0rkilMhQiCI_CiIJbf_jW2zF3GqbTFI50a0mn-ZuKWpyj4Uk2bxN5NvH7PUMNj_7-DBdzd0UZ5Sl2pF0YG9x4WuK99TMx_VFCBYq_EDw9MDNHI_uzXGz7pwjEHnaJDm_HEr7USmmVp6VTv2qVWY_QiTYh3VOk8O75_SgZWGPf3xrBQ&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/WatersCA?__cft__[0]=AZVn5BWrkozZTGMG5Z3ba0rkilMhQiCI_CiIJbf_jW2zF3GqbTFI50a0mn-ZuKWpyj4Uk2bxN5NvH7PUMNj_7-DBdzd0UZ5Sl2pF0YG9x4WuK99TMx_VFCBYq_EDw9MDNHI_uzXGz7pwjEHnaJDm_HEr7USmmVp6VTv2qVWY_QiTYh3VOk8O75_SgZWGPf3xrBQ&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/the.barista.est2019?__cft__[0]=AZVn5BWrkozZTGMG5Z3ba0rkilMhQiCI_CiIJbf_jW2zF3GqbTFI50a0mn-ZuKWpyj4Uk2bxN5NvH7PUMNj_7-DBdzd0UZ5Sl2pF0YG9x4WuK99TMx_VFCBYq_EDw9MDNHI_uzXGz7pwjEHnaJDm_HEr7USmmVp6VTv2qVWY_QiTYh3VOk8O75_SgZWGPf3xrBQ&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/the.barista.est2019?__cft__[0]=AZVn5BWrkozZTGMG5Z3ba0rkilMhQiCI_CiIJbf_jW2zF3GqbTFI50a0mn-ZuKWpyj4Uk2bxN5NvH7PUMNj_7-DBdzd0UZ5Sl2pF0YG9x4WuK99TMx_VFCBYq_EDw9MDNHI_uzXGz7pwjEHnaJDm_HEr7USmmVp6VTv2qVWY_QiTYh3VOk8O75_SgZWGPf3xrBQ&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/majorfrasers?__cft__[0]=AZVn5BWrkozZTGMG5Z3ba0rkilMhQiCI_CiIJbf_jW2zF3GqbTFI50a0mn-ZuKWpyj4Uk2bxN5NvH7PUMNj_7-DBdzd0UZ5Sl2pF0YG9x4WuK99TMx_VFCBYq_EDw9MDNHI_uzXGz7pwjEHnaJDm_HEr7USmmVp6VTv2qVWY_QiTYh3VOk8O75_SgZWGPf3xrBQ&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/DeJagerLordan?__cft__[0]=AZVn5BWrkozZTGMG5Z3ba0rkilMhQiCI_CiIJbf_jW2zF3GqbTFI50a0mn-ZuKWpyj4Uk2bxN5NvH7PUMNj_7-DBdzd0UZ5Sl2pF0YG9x4WuK99TMx_VFCBYq_EDw9MDNHI_uzXGz7pwjEHnaJDm_HEr7USmmVp6VTv2qVWY_QiTYh3VOk8O75_SgZWGPf3xrBQ&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/RedwoodSpur?__cft__[0]=AZVn5BWrkozZTGMG5Z3ba0rkilMhQiCI_CiIJbf_jW2zF3GqbTFI50a0mn-ZuKWpyj4Uk2bxN5NvH7PUMNj_7-DBdzd0UZ5Sl2pF0YG9x4WuK99TMx_VFCBYq_EDw9MDNHI_uzXGz7pwjEHnaJDm_HEr7USmmVp6VTv2qVWY_QiTYh3VOk8O75_SgZWGPf3xrBQ&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/RevelationsCoffeeShop?__cft__[0]=AZVn5BWrkozZTGMG5Z3ba0rkilMhQiCI_CiIJbf_jW2zF3GqbTFI50a0mn-ZuKWpyj4Uk2bxN5NvH7PUMNj_7-DBdzd0UZ5Sl2pF0YG9x4WuK99TMx_VFCBYq_EDw9MDNHI_uzXGz7pwjEHnaJDm_HEr7USmmVp6VTv2qVWY_QiTYh3VOk8O75_SgZWGPf3xrBQ&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61563426257264&__cft__[0]=AZVn5BWrkozZTGMG5Z3ba0rkilMhQiCI_CiIJbf_jW2zF3GqbTFI50a0mn-ZuKWpyj4Uk2bxN5NvH7PUMNj_7-DBdzd0UZ5Sl2pF0YG9x4WuK99TMx_VFCBYq_EDw9MDNHI_uzXGz7pwjEHnaJDm_HEr7USmmVp6VTv2qVWY_QiTYh3VOk8O75_SgZWGPf3xrBQ&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/RiverviewManor18?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/chooselifesa?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/Legendscashstore?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/jacksbagelsGrahamstownMakhanda?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/RhinoRugbySouthAfrica?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/ThirstiWater?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/africansafarilodge?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100071107430831&__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/oaktreeproperties?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/settlercity.co.za?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/MakanaBrick?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100043734836468&__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
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Herotel National
Hyundai Grahamstown
Tyremart
Mketsu and Associates Attorneys
Oerson International 
Blue Runnings Sport International
Republic Energy & Metering
Wheeldon, Rushmere & Cole Attorneys
Droneability
Wicks Livestock•Transport
Mr D
Pothole and Donkey
Champs Action Bar
Graham Hotel
CHIP 'n DIP- VDW Brands

Cricket

How amazing was this experience for young Corbin Tidbury! Scary thing is we see these types of photos so
often, and 10 years later, the person is on the other side of the photo. Watch this space! Corbin has just been
invited to a National u17 camp, along with Zuko Pontshi in Cape Town during April.
Incredible for him to catch up Schools SA20young guns if the game, as well as some legends of the game! Just
so amazing. The fire is lit! Schools SA20
Corbin was called up on stage to discuss his half century on Day 1.

https://www.facebook.com/herotelnational?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100077573348997&__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/TyremGrahamstown?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/mketsuinc?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61566978825965&__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61566978825965&__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100088234376226&__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100054347839813&__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100094273879614&__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100053209604936&__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/MrDFood?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/potholeanddonkey?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/champsactionbar?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/GrahamHotelMakhanda?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100083083644795&__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/herotelnational?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/herotelnational?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/herotelnational?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/herotelnational?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61558467293416&__cft__[0]=AZUJWpPdgl4Jqg2NC0AtBVuzyHt8rcyyGSSlQM_gH9sUwFQ36FB5Rp-ZSNl3ch0GXbE7wMBFYauec5gjHGfpWfwa8e8EmURp8VhNv0ejN4Q-rg-2sxIYpg8I0Tb6wnF9Qq0ac1f6YhE9IV20pZMzcy8_rllOgHZo4g2mVxlntIXa5ZIjPEKrRoA3IUWkVzmYbLI&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/herotelnational?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/herotelnational?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/herotelnational?__cft__[0]=AZXAOITrlCPt3K_hNvYbn4cnfynCi6aWL5N0ATMQSBq1hPraLvbYELBKKcv8eGZ4g3M0t486Tub5-kYIB-1WvbOqaUGU9KgU6Qv24fZCGtwd1ia1li2P4Mi9PcoYQVrhqLi_weamByiAuOdsDegxXD5g4NBKWqFdyNp1rHuVAXCbOQ0Xi8gdkdp5FJ3p65va6wk&__tn__=-]K-R
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Spur Voucher

150 year book 

If you're new to Graeme College and eager to
explore its rich history, our book is a must-have!
Take a journey through over 150 years of Graeme
College’s legacy, capturing the moments,
milestones, and memories that have shaped our
school.

This special edition, crafted through years of
dedication by Peter Breetzke and Ernie van Hille, is
still available for purchase. A treasured keepsake
for alumni and history enthusiasts alike, it promises
to be a valued addition to your collection.

To order, contact Ms Busi Stamper at
b.stamper@graemecollege.co.za.

A sweet celebration: In honour of next week's Rugby Festival, our local Redwood Spur Steak Ranch is excited
to offer a complimentary Chico the Clown dessert to celebrate the occasion! Enjoy! Voucher code below.

https://www.facebook.com/RedwoodSpur?__cft__[0]=AZWwsbZiuxTCzslvp-308_kQZJc3gbm2m0Utazr2lhf9yIK2ZdyCA_DqtPoYkleLRI7nCabSE5jgldv-4E0XOcULkCnc-IM9SaYdYVLkjLutB9bmjIgxYkxYnbvagGR6xOAsJMHALgbLaBb6KM85ILGEAV_miO2tQmdU9B1ZWj15Up5syO5tTa2sG1Kr7I60nEk&__tn__=-]K-R
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Our commemorative plaques allow you to celebrate and appreciate the memories of your loved ones, honour
someone special or distinguish your family.
Our granite plaques are enduring and timeless. They are a fitting tribute on our beautiful new Indoor Sports
Centre and a valuable contribution to our school.
ADD YOUR NAME TO THE HISTORY OF THE GRAEME COLLEGE CAMPUS FOREVER:
We are selling plaques to add to the new indoor centre... where you can add your name or family name to the
history of the building. The idea is to sell only 150 plaques.
Email your request to marketing@graemecollege.co.za - we will send you more information re payment etc.
The plaques will be R5000 each and will be 270mm x 130mm. They are Rustenburg Granite - black/grey.
Lettering is 15mm in height. All funds raised will go into the extra building costs as well as equipping the
facility with sports and gym equipment.

Plaques for Indoor Sports Centre
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Advertising in our newsletter

Promote Your Business in Our School Newsletter!

If you would like to promote your business or service in our school newsletter, please contact us for more
details. This is a fantastic opportunity to reach our school community!
Contact: marketing@graemecollege.co.za or 071 687 4531.

Pricing is as follows: 
A6 - R1000 per month
A5 - R1500 per month
A4 - R2000 per month
Page Footer - R400 per month



Library times
The library will be open at first break only, every day. If you would like your son to study in the library in the
afternoons, you need to write a letter to the school to get permission. Thank you for your cooperation.

2nd Hand Clothing Shop 
The Second Hand Clothing Shop: PLEASE NOTE DAYS HAVE CHANGED.
Time: Mondays and Wednesdays, between 13h00 and 14h00.
Please report to Reception for enquiries or contact e-mail (info@graemecollege.co.za).

Do you follow Graeme College on the following platforms?

Instagram:
@graemecollege
@graemeboys 

Awsum App
https://www.awsum.co.za/download-the-awsum-app-for-schools

Facebook:
Graeme College 

 

If you aren’t on the GC Community WhatsApp group - you can join by following the QR Code below or
communicate with your Class Register Teacher or Mentor Teacher.

Library 

Google Calendar
Please click on the link below to be directed to the school Google Calendar. The link helps you subscribe to the
school calendar which you can add to your phone, tablet or computer. Just click on the ‘plus sign’ at the
bottom right hand corner of the calendar.

Click here for a link: https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/r?cid=public.calendar@graemecollege.co.za

Stay connected
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Left: Mr Tidbury pictured
at the Rugby Festival. He
left his farm at 02h00am
to be at our fields to help!
We speak about parents
at Graeme, but this
human is in a different
league! Thank you Mr
Tidbury!

mailto:info@graemecollege.co.za
http://www.graemecollege.co.za/calendar.html

